
 

 

Patient & Family Advisory Committee 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

The Mississippi River Health Alliance has embraced the need for a Patient and Family Centered 

approach to quality health care and has prioritized the development of support systems 

that will allow us to enhance the delivery of health care services around the needs 

of our patients and their families at the Almonte General Hospital and the Carleton Place and 

District Memorial Hospital. 

 

To support a Patient and Family Centered Care approach, the hospital is recruiting 

for membership for the Patient and Family Advisory Committee (PFAC). The purpose 

of the committee is to form collaborative partnerships between patients, former patients, 

caregivers, families and the hospital leadership team to improve quality of care and the 

patient experience. The PFAC acts in an advisory capacity to ensure the patient and family 

voice is integrated in the planning, delivery and evaluation of services at the hospital 

and to make recommendations on matters that impact their experience here 

Contact: Email: pfac@agh-fvm.com      
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